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Exercise Balls in the Classroom – The Arrival
Dear Second Grade Family,

I’ve decided to approve the use of exercise balls in the classroom!  The students have done well with them in the short time that they have been allowed to use them.  With Back-To-School Night coming, I figure that would be a good opportunity for you to bring them in.
Exercise balls may be brought in by an adult.  Students may not bring them on the bus nor should they have to walk them through the front doors on their own.  Once you get them to the main hallway they should be able to carry it just fine into the room.  If you can’t get a ball here in the morning, bring it during Back-To-School Night as I hope to see all of you at that time.  You may also leave it at the office at your convenience.  The ball should arrive inflated to the point where your student’s legs sit at a 90-degree angle.
The exercise balls are available at many places.  The balls the students have been using this week were purchased at Wal-Mart for $9.00.  Target, Meijer, and Dunham Sports are a few other places offering exercise balls that I have checked.  The recommended size for these fitness balls are 55cm.  Any larger and we run into issues with not fitting under the tables and students not being able to touch the floor.  There are many price ranges and brands, including the “anti-burst” and “anti-roll” exercise balls.  
Most, if not all fitness balls, will come with a pump.  I have a pump here at school and the pump that comes with your ball will not be necessary at school.  If, for some reason, your ball will take a different pump I will let you know.

These balls are an entirely optional seating opportunity.  Please feel no obligation to purchase one.  Also, without a permission slip, students will not be allowed to use them.  If I do not have a permission slip from you I have sent another just in case the first walked off.

During the regular school day your student will have the option to use their ball.  If they get tired or just don’t want to sit on the ball a chair will still be available.  Students not following the classroom rules for use of the balls will also lose the privilege of the ball for the day.  Any misuse of the ball while a substitute teacher is present will result in the loss of the ball for 2 days.  Constant misuse will result in the ball being sent home.  If your student destroys the ball of another student you should expect to purchase that student a new ball.  More information regarding the use of exercise balls as chairs can be found on my web page.
If you ever have questions or concerns please feel free to ask.  Just remember that this is a decision for your family to make.  If you’re not comfortable with this, there is no pressure to participate.

Thank you!

Mr. Foxworthy
